
AccessEUC Instructions 

Directions for accessing Eliot Unitarian Chapel’s online portal for managing contact information,  
checking pledge and giving status, and accessing the online directory. 

 

To get started, you will click on the AccessEUC button (shown below) 
 on the home page of the Eliot Chapel website at www.eliotchapel.org 

 

 

 

 

To register and get 
access the first time, 
click the link that is 
circled.   
 
Once registered, for 
future access you will 
simply enter your 
email address or 
username, and your 
password, in the main 
Sign In box. 

http://www.eliotchapel.org/


 Once you’ve 
registered by entering 
the email address we 
have in the Eliot 
Chapel database for 
you, as well as your 
first and last names, 
this message will 
appear.  Go to your 
email inbox. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This is the email you 
will receive.  Click the 
link at the bottom of 
the email to finish 
your registration 
process. 



 

Enter, and confirm, 
the password you 
wish to use, and then 
click the Sign In 
button in the bottom 
right corner. 



 

This is the screen you 
will see after signing 
in.  From here you 
may generate an 
online directory, 
check your giving and 
pledge history, and 
update your contact 
info. 
 
If you run into any 
problems, click the 
Report a Problem 
link.  That will allow 
you to send a 
message to staff, and 
a staff member will 
follow up with you to 
resolve the issue. 



 

The tab next to 
Contact Info allows 
you to edit and 
update your personal 
information.  The 
“Goes By” Name is 
where you can put an 
informal name that 
you like to use 
instead of the name 
that appears on your 
checks. 
 
Any changes you 
make are not 
automatically entered 
into the database.  
Rather, the changes 
get submitted, and 
will get updated into 
the database after 
staff review and 
accept the changes. 
 
That’s all there is to 
it! 

 


